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Bill Type and Number: Ordinance 2020-208 

 

Introducer/Sponsor(s): Council President at the request of the Mayor 

 

Date of Introduction: April 14, 2020 

 

Committee(s) of Reference: TEU, F 

 

Date of Analysis: April 16, 2020 

 

Type of Action: Appropriation; authorization to execute project agreement; CIP amendment; designation of 

oversight agency 

 

Bill Summary: The bill appropriates $5,000 received from the Florida Department of Transportation as 

reimbursement for the City’s participation in the design and project management of pedestrian improvements on 

Park and Margaret Streets from Riverside Avenue to the I-95 ramps in Riverside to XX, It amends the 2020-24 

Capital Improvement Program to provide funding to the “Pedestrian improvements on Park and Margaret Streets 

from Riverside Avenue to the I-95 ramps” project. It authorizes the administration to execute a local agency 

program agreement between the City and FDOT for the project, and provides that the Engineering and 

Construction Management Division of Public Works will be the City’s oversight agency for the project. 

 

Background Information: The project in question provides for the development of plans for Pedestrian Safety 

Improvements on Park and Margaret Streets to add raised crosswalks, upgrade existing crosswalks, and re-time 

signal controls. The $5,000 reimbursement from FDOT covers the cost of City personnel assigned to assist in the 

project’s design. 

 

Policy Impact Area: Pedestrian safety improvement 

 

Fiscal Impact: The bill appropriates $5,000 in reimbursement from the FDOT for City personnel costs incurred 

in the project design process. 
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